
Joint Landowners Coalition of New York Inc. - JLCNY Comments Issued to the DEC

Today, our legal advocate, Scott Kurkoski hand delivered the following comments to the DEC
on our behalf. The primary authors of the report, Dan Fitzsimmons, Bob Williams, Dale Roe and
Scott Kurkoski spent  many hours toiling over the regulations, reviewing the law, gathering input
from many of you and evaluating industry standards and best practices. They synthesized their
collection of information with what we know from our research and work over the years to be the
best course to achieve smart natural gas development -- that's both good for the environment
but also viable for the industry. Following delivery of our comments, Scott will testify at the New
York State Assembly Hearings to represent our views on safe, responsible natural gas
development.

  

Please see the attachments below.
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